October 23, 2017

Representative Teresa Fedor
House Ways and Means Committee
77 S. High Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Representative Fedor,

Would you support HB304 sponsored by Rep. Ron Young? The bill deals with
disabled adult step child adoption tax credit.

Last July | adopted an adult disabled child. Taras Malz is 34 years old who is
handicapped and has Downs Syndrome. We do not qualify for an adoptive tax
credit, due to his age. Taras will be disabled his entire life.

=
Passing HB 304 would provide us with a $10,000 tax credit, which will help us out

immensely. Thank you for your support.

Wayne Malz — father
5011 Corkwood Drive
North Royalton, OH 44133

Home: (440) 582-1706 Wed 0ckas 2017
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